Non-Uniform Day
“To Celebrate the Launch of TTRockstars’

TO BE HELD ON TUESDAY 7 NOVEMBER 2023
Come dressed as your favourite Rockstar

(sensible footwear please)

Non-uniform day - £1 per child

(PLEASE REMEMBER ALL MONIES RAISED FROM OUR NON-UNIFORM DAYS WILL GO TOWARDS
REDUCING THE COST OF SCHOOL TRIPS)

LAST YEAR WE WERE ABLE TO REDUCE ONE TRIP PER YEAR GROUP BY £100.00

THIS YEAR, UNFORTUNATELY NOT AS MUCH WAS RAISED, HOWEVER WE ARE STILL ABLE TO REDUCE
ONE TRIP PER YEAR GROUP BY £86.00

Thank you for your continued support!




